
Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

March 18, 2014 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Town Hall 
 

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair, Karen Horn, Deb Sargent, Rube 
Scharges, Bridgette Remington. 
 
 
Guests: Consultant Brandy Saxton, CVEDC Executive Director Sam 
Andersen and Workshop Attendees 
 
The Moretown Planning Commission hosted a planning workshop on 
the subject of fiscal health.  The workshop was intended to help the 
planning commission as it works on updating the Town Plan. 
 
Brandy Saxton facilitated a panel discussion including Sam 
Andersen, Executive Director of Central Vermont Economic 
Development Corporation and Tom Martin, Selectboard Chair. 
Participants then broke into two small groups to discuss the following 
questions. 
 Should we encourage more businesses in Moretown? If so 
what kind and scale? Where and where not? 
 Are changes needed to our current zoning for commercial and 
industrial development? 
 If Cell 4 of the landfill is approved, how should we manage 
future landfill revenues? If not, how should we prepare for a future 
without a landfill?  
 Should any town services be eliminated, reduced or otherwise 
changed to lower town expenses and taxes? If yes, what and how? 
 
The workshop ended at 8:40 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Horn 
April 1, 2014 
 
 


